
 

 
 
Due to growing numbers, Dulwich Wood Nursery School is looking for an extra midday supervisor. You will be 
working as part of a team looking after children aged 2 to 4 while they are eating and in the gardens after 
lunch, making sure they are properly fed, safe and happy. Part of this role involves sitting with the children, 
chatting to them and modelling appropriate behaviour. If you are reliable, enthusiastic and like working with 
children, then we would like to hear from you.  
 
The post is at Grade 3 Point 6 – 9 (£18,555 - £20,607) on a pro rata basis which means you will earn between 
£4,323 and £4,801 per year). 
 
You will work 38 weeks a year, 5 days a week for 2 hours a day between 1115 and 1315. 
 
To apply, please download the forms from the Federation Website (www.dulwichwood.com) and return to 
Lucia Taylor at the Primary School. Alternatively call into the nursery and ask for an application pack. 
 
The closing date is Friday 3rd February. 
 
As a federation we are committed to safeguarding.  
All applicants will be required to make an enhanced disclosure via the DBS. 

http://www.dulwichwood.com/

